To the Editorial Team,

I, AMERI ABDULAHAD, Ph.D., and Geoffrey Zhang, Ph.D., hereby confirm that we have
diligently edited the language, grammar, and overall linguistic quality of the manuscript titled
"Current Landscape of Preoperative Neoadjuvant Therapies for Initially Resectable Colorectal

Cancer Liver Metastasis" with the assigned manuscript number NO.: 90565.

Our primary focus was on refining the language, sentence structure, word usage, spelling,
capitalization, punctuation, and general readability of the manuscript. As native English speakers
with a strong background in scientific writing, we have endeavored to enhance the manuscript to

meet the language standards required for direct publishing.

We understand the importance of adhering to the highest standards of language in scientific
publications, and we have approached this task with utmost diligence. The revisions made aim to

ensure that the manuscript is presented in clear, concise, and grammatically correct English.
This statement serves as our assurance that the language-related aspects of the manuscript have been

thoroughly reviewed and improved to the best of our abilities. We trust that these enhancements will

contribute to the overall quality of the manuscript.

Best regards, AN
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